Appendix | of
. MPC Paper No. A/K10/269
I P : LCH Planning and Development

Consultants Limited

Our Ref.: PD2012024/ TKW /04
Your Ref.: TPB/A/K10/269

é) May 2021
By Post & Email

Town Planning Board Secretariat
15/F, North Point Government Offices,
333 Java Road,

North Point,

Hong Kong

Dear Sir/ Madam,

21 YUK YAT STREET, TO KWA WAN, KOWLOON
SECTION 16 PLANNING APPLICATION NO. A/K10/269

We refer to the emails from the Kowloon District Planning Office of Planning
Department on 28 May 2021.

Since we need more time to consult the Environmental Protection Department in
regards to their comments and to prepare further information, we sincerely request the
Town Planning Board to defer its decision on the captioned planning application for 2
months.

Should you require further information, please feel free to contact the undersigned or
Krystal Tian at 2586 1737.

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of
LCH Planning & Development Consultants Limited

Jpatior Ho RPS (GP) MHKIS (GP)(PDD) MHKIP
irector

c.c. the Applicant
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